
September 2023
Welcome to the SJF Monthly News!

Please share this letter with your family, friends, and neighbors.
This communication will contain brief updates from different groups in our parish each

month. Our goal is to keep our parish, school, and community connected.
Questions? Email sjfparishchicago@gmail.com

If this letter was forwarded to you from someone else, please sign up to get
your own letter each month by clicking on the button below.

News Sign Up

Mass

Current Mass Schedule
Saturday: 4 pm
Sunday: 8 am, 11 am
Weekdays (M-W-F): 8:15 am

See our parish bulletins for reflections
by Father Ken and Father Marty and
more parish information. An excerpt from
a recent reflection: "God is always open
to those who come to the Lord, and his
expansive mercy calls us to be merciful.
God’s justice is not always the same as
our view of fairness. God’s generosity
invites us to be generous..."

Get your ST. JOHN FISHER BULLETIN
DELIVERED STRAIGHT TO YOUR
INBOX: Visit parishesonline.com and
subscribe and you will get a link to our
bulletin emailed to you each week.

School

The new school year is off to a busy and
successful start. Students are working
hard under the expert guidance of our
amazing SJF teachers.

In September, in addition to their
academics, students will focus on the trait
of responsibiilty.

Students aren't the only ones learning at
SJF. Parents are encouraged to attend
Parent Night on September 21st at 7
p.m. to hear a representative from the
FBI speak regarding the importance of
our children's safety with technology.

Read Mrs. Nash's Notes for more
information.

Mrs. Nash's

mailto:sjfparishchicago@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey4SlJOgpZFdzyTJAg0kyqzXphBqVOrwQeI0U8MzsWtt6Hvg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/
https://parishesonline.com/organization/st-john-fisher-church-60655
https://www.sjfschool.net/news/
https://www.sjfschool.net/news/
https://e.givesmart.com/events/yrc/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScaWW1X9Y1179TVjfzKSMy9QcryaCtOmed1QVAoJmXdGph1IA/viewform
https://www.sjfschool.net/manna/
https://www.raiseright.com/


Access Daily Readings

SJF Parish
Website

Notes

SJF
School Website

SJF School on
Facebook

PLEASE SUPPORT SJF SCHOOL!

Please consider a gift or pledge to
The Fisher Falcon Education Foundation. 

All proceeds will go 100% to SJF School Click here to read more.
Make a gift online today at www.givecentral.org/FFEF.

https://bible.usccb.org/
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/
https://www.sjfschool.net/
https://www.facebook.com/sjfschoolchicago
https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/FFEF_Annual_Letter,_Pledge_Flyer_for_Wesite_2022.pdf
http://www.givecentral.org/FFEF


Future Falcons,
Alumni Falcons,

Friends of Falcons,
Everyone in the Falcon community -

Please join us for Homecoming!



You Belong Here!



PRO LABORE DEI

What a wonderful lunch making session on Saturday, Sep. 2nd, a holiday weekend no
less! Lots of cheerful, hardworking volunteers including students made 170+ lunches for
those in need in Robbins. Thanks to all, including our donors. We are so blessed!

The next lunch making session will be Oct. 7th, same time, same place: 9:15am in the
rectory basement.
For now our needs are:

4 large jars of mayo
200 large lunch bags

We continue to collect food for our pantry every Saturday morning  in the SJF parking
lot from 9:30 to 10am. The last several weeks have had awesome mornings of
contributions.  Diapers sizes 3, 4, 5 and 6 are still in demand. 

LOOKING AHEAD........Coat drive coming in October!
Thanks for all you do.

Any questions or concerns, please contact Pam O'Mara (773-612-0281) or Jerry or Pat
Hayes (773-203-7881)

SJF Service Opportunities Facebook
Page

https://www.facebook.com/groups/326861160840154


CLICK HERE TO
PURCHASE

OKTOBERFEST TICKETS

https://e.givesmart.com/events/yrc/


St. John Fisher Parish
75th Anniversary Celebration

Saturday, November 18, 2023



"Strengthening Our Joyous Future"
 

Special Anniversary Mass at St. John Fisher Church
4:00 PM

Reception at Beverly Country Club
Reception 6:00, Dinner 7:00

Short Program, Music

Ways to participate
Purchase tickets - table of 10 for $1,000.00, or individual tickets at $100.00
each
Provide a sponsorship
Make a donation
Provide photographs

To pay online:
Go to the Saint John Fisher Parish website at
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net
Click on wording in the center that states “75th Anniversary” under “weekly
announcements”
Go to the bottom of the blue screen, and click on “click here”
Follow the instructions on the secure online gateway for credit card payments.
If purchasing tickets, please list the names of the attendees under special
instructions.

Tickets, sponsorships, donations, and sponsoring a priest can also be
handled at the rectory office.

Please help Saint John Fisher Parish continue its ministry for
another 75 years and beyond.

Thanks, in advance, for your participation and support.

What are the goals and reasons for this 75th anniversary celebration?
Celebrate the rich heritage, history, and traditions of our great parish
Increase financial support for the parish
Re-engage current and former parishioners
Increase mass attendance
Plan social events for more cohesiveness
Provide a smooth entry to a capital campaign, which the Archdiocese
will require in the future

Do you remember Renew My Church?
Almost two (2) years ago, on Tuesday, October 05, 2021, a meeting
was held to discuss our future.
The church was packed with more people … more than in the past,
and more than since that time.
Thanks to Father Ken, our pastor, and our Renew My Church team:

St. John Fisher, St. Cajetan, Christ the King, and St. Barnabas
remain independent



Our churches also partner, collaborate, and share many
initiatives.

Our church needs to be packed with people again … especially
in October. October is the month where the Archdiocese

conducts the church attendance census. Every person in every
family needs to attend all weekend masses during that month.

Please remember … we are all in this together!!!
Our parish and church are celebrating 75 years in 2023.
Our school is celebrating 75 years in 2025.
Our parish and church need the school, and our school needs the
parish and church.

Please celebrate our 75 year history while committing to support for
another 75 years.

Strengthening Our Joyous Future … United in Faith and Fellowship …
Thank you for your support

WOMEN'S CLUB
Our SJF Women's Club hosted a very succesful Meet-and-Greet to kick off the school
year. Watch the Women's Club Facebook page for details of upcoming events.

Women's Club on Facebook

FSA NEWS
It was great to see so many families at the first Movie Night last week. We hope you
enjoyed the show! Upcoming FSA events include the Halloween House Decorating
Contest and Trunk or Treat.  Click HERE, or on the flyer below , to register your house
for the decorating competition.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/639179866094734
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScaWW1X9Y1179TVjfzKSMy9QcryaCtOmed1QVAoJmXdGph1IA/viewform


The first FSA meeting will also be in October, details coming soon.  
 
The Out of Uniform Mass Initiative will begin on 9/30/23 . The link to sign up to pass out
tickets will be available soon.  
 
Eat and Earns will also begin in October. As always we appreciate your support!  

FSA on
Facebook

The SJF Holy Name Society

https://www.facebook.com/groups/fsaatsjf


will host a Garage Hop for all men of the parish.
Saturday, October 14th

watch the bulletin and Mrs. Nash’s notes
​for details in the weeks ahead.



ALL ARE WELCOME!
Notice the Southside Parish Renewal signs all around

our Southside parish community!
Signs are available in the Church after Mass.

Click HERE to learn more about Southside Parish Renewal and
sign up for their newsletter.

https://southsideparishrenewal.my.canva.site/


Option 1: RaiseRight – Try it! It’s easy!

Purchase physical cards, eCertificates or reloadable gift cards WITHOUT LEAVING
YOUR HOME using the RaiseRight app.
 

1. Online (via website or app) Go to https://www.raiseright.com/ or download the
RaiseRight mobile app.

2. Complete the quick sign-up form either on RaiseRight.com or mobile app.
3. Select “Join a Program.”
4. Enter your organization’s unique enrollment code to tie your earnings to your

organization (Email sjfmanna@gmail.com for the code).
5. Complete the fields to create your account.
6. Enter and verify your phone number for 2-step verification (2-step verification

protects your account if you forget your password or someone is using your account
without your permission).

7. Set Up Online Payment.
8. Place your order. Physical cards can be picked up at SJF during Manna hours.

 

Option 2: “Cash and Carry”
Stop by the convent during open hours to buy local and national gift certificates.

Manna Hours:
Wednesdays 6:00 - 7:00 PM
Saturdays 8:30 - 9:30 AM

 
Check the SJF Manna page on the school website for more information.

 
Manna has historically been SJF’s #1 School Fundraiser. Tuition alone does not cover
the school’s expenses. SJF proceeds from Manna help to make up the difference
between operating costs and tuition. Participation is necessary and appreciated to
balance school budget and maintain competitive tuition rates. 

Parishioners can donate the full rebate to SJF School. Ask how!

School families
The school fundraising requirement per family is to raise $300 FOR THE SCHOOL
through Manna sales. Meeting this requirement would result in about a $450 tuition credit
for you each year. Any shortage to the min $300 Manna contribution will be billed to the
school family by May 15th in FACTS. Grandparents, other family members, and
neighbors can use the Raise Right App and earn for you. Ask the manna team how to
get that set up.

https://www.raiseright.com/
https://www.raiseright.com/
https://www.sjfschool.net/manna/


 
Email sjfmanna@gmail.com with any questions.

Manna Forms and Information

Coming soon:
Our 75th Anniversary Raffle!
Watch for details to come in future newsletters, bulletins, and on our websites.

More Ways to Support SJF

Online Giving to SJF
Parish

Fisher Falcon Education
Foundation

SJF Alumni on
Facebook

https://www.sjfschool.net/manna/
https://giving.ncsservices.org/App/Giving/stjohnfisherparish
https://www.falconeducationfoundation.org/make-a-gift
https://www.facebook.com/groups/276685643404330


Read all of the bulletins on the parish website. Click below for the most recent bulletins:

Bulletin
9/17/2023

Bulletin
9/10/2023

Bulletin
9/03/2023

​YOU are an important part of St. John Fisher Parish!

Visit our parish website

St. John Fisher Parish | 10234 S Washtenaw Ave, Chicago, IL 60655

Unsubscribe sjfparishchicago@gmail.com

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bysjfparishchicago@gmail.compowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/file.aspx?DocumentId=1969
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/file.aspx?DocumentId=1965
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/file.aspx?DocumentId=1961
http://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:sjfparishchicago@gmail.com
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
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